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The 2016-2017 school year is off to a great start! Our Little Bobcats attended 
football camp and cheer camp.  They are having so much fun learning from the 
older Bobcats.  Last week was Grandparents Week in celebration of Grandparents 
Day on Sunday, September 11th.  We had a great turn out and our kiddos loved 
eating lunch with their grandparents.  I think the grandparents really enjoyed it 
too!  

Upcoming Events: 

September 20th- The Masonic Home and School of Texas will be here for our 1st 
Grade Fantastic Teeth Club.  Triangle Masonic Lodge No. 135 sponsors our school 
to receive free preventative tooth decay kits for all 1st Grade students. They also 
present a lesson on how to care for our teeth. 



September 28th- Individual Picture Day 

September 29th- Last day of the 1st 6 weeks 

September 30th- Fall Break/Student Holiday 

October 6th- Early Release/Parent-Teacher Conferences/Report Cards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


